| write in support of SB 581. This seems like a very clear issue, as no individual or company should be allowed to sell a product with
erroneous claims regarding recyclability. Sadly, way too many products on the market today carrying a recycling triangle are not
recyclable, and are directed to landfills. This issue needs to be addressed, and this bill is a good step in that direction. Thank you for

your time and service.



